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Attention: Dr. Paul B. Pearson. 

We have received the enclosed two proposals from the Biology Division, 
ORNL, suggested by Dr. Jacob Fu.rth for consideration by the '!'est 
Evaluation Committee. One is a request for slll"Yival aice that might 
be held for study in hope that the data would supplement the Greenhouse 
records. The second proposal is that two additional 1:1tations be set 
up, using a pure strai~ of mice. 

We believe that space is available to care for the survival mice 
requested, particularly since the mmbers held tram Greenhouse 111.ll, 
be dind.nishing. The t.ime element is probab'.11' a !actor in feasibillt)r 
ot the second request for setting out additional animals at two suit­
able stations, but we believe it would be advantageous it this could 
be accomplished. 

We would appreciate the consideration of 

Encls.: 
As stated above. 
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